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Comments: Hello, I am very concerned about TSV's proposal for expanded development in the Carson National

Forest.  Given climate change, limited water resources during a time of drought, and a small, delicate wilderness

area, this development plan does not appear to be sustainable.  Already, the Rio Hondo is being impacted by the

large amount of development and use up at TSV.  Wildlife, plant life, farmers and community members

downstream along the Rio Hondo all use the water for their basic needs.  The river can only provide for so many.

TSV has already expanded their development greatly and they do not need to continue at the expense of all the

other constituents that use and need the Rio Hondo for their livelihoods.  Public funds should not be used for this

development project that serves the interests of a few. Thank you, Elana T Lombard


